JOINT NATIONAL WORKSHOP OF WORKERS IN CPSU’S

Hyderabad, on 22" October, 2017
Date: 20" September 2017

Jointly organised by INTUC, AITUC, HMS, CITU, LPF, JAF Bengaluru and
Hyderabad Public Sector Coordination Committee of CPSUs, a National
Convention of CPSUs held on 29" Jan 2017 at Bengaluru decided to organise
a National Workshop to undertake an in-depth exercise on current wage
negotiations related matters for the Central Public Sector Workers.

In the meantime many developments on the matter have unfolded including
the 3" PRC recommendations and Government notification on the pay
revision for the Executives in the CPSUs. In Coal India already negotiations

are almost concluded in as much the draft Memorandum of Agreement is
ready to be signed any time.

Now it has been jointly decided to organise ONE DAY NATIONAL
WORKSHOP on 22" October 2017 at Hyderabad (all necessary details will

be communicated separately shortly) to provide opportunity to the concerned
unions of the CPSUs where wage negotiations are in currency or about start
to draw a common strategy to overcome the stringent conditions already
imposed for the Executives and apprehended for workers as well.

In view of the above it has been decided to limit the total number of
participants to ONE HUNDRED.

One representative from each concerned unions in the CPSUs are invited to
participate in the Workshop. The convention will start at sharp 10 AM and

likely to continue upto 6.00 PM. Participants may arrange their travel
schedule accordingly.
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